
 
Associated British Ports  

South Wales 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS. 
 

NO 21 of 2025 
 

Swansea Bay Benthic Survey 
 

Mariners are advised that the Environment Agency/Briggs Marine 
are scheduled to undertake a small scale scientific survey for 1 

day (sediment grab sampling) between April 28th – May 15th 2025 
in the Swansea Bay area. 

 
Vessel being used is the Severn Guardian, callsign 2FGL5. Vessel 

will monitor VHF Channel 16 
 

The sampling will involve 40 grabs of the seabed spread over 4 
sites. Location of the sample sites attached below. 

 
Issued for and on behalf of the Environment Agency 

 
 

 
HARBOUR MASTER SOUTH WALES 

Queen Alexandra House, Cargo Road, CARDIFF, CF10 4LY 
 

Date 17/04/2025. 
 

South Wales Notices to Mariners may be viewed on: - www.southwalesports.co.uk 
Owners, Agents and Charters should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the 

masters or persons in charge of their vessel or craft. 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 


